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  Faces around the World Margo DeMello,2012-02-14 This book provides a
comprehensive examination of the human face, providing fascinating
information from biological, cultural, and social perspectives. Our faces
identify who we are—not only what we look like and what ethnicities we belong
to, but they can also identify what religions we practice and what personal
ideologies we have. This one-of-a-kind A–Z reference explores the ways we
change, beautify, and adorn our faces to create our personalities and
identities. In addition to covering the basics such as the anatomical
structure and function of parts of the human face, the entries examine how
the face is viewed around the world, allowing students to easily draw
connections and differences between various cultures around the world.
Readers will learn about a wide variety of topics, including identity in
different cultures; religious beliefs; folklore; extreme beautification; the
evil eye; scarification; facial piercing and facial tattooing masks; social
views about beauty including cosmetic surgery and makeup; how gender, class
and sexuality play a role in our understanding of the face; and skin, eye,
mouth, nose, and ear diseases and disorders. This encyclopedia is ideal for
high school and undergraduate students studying anthropology, anatomy,
gender, religion, and world cultures.
  Body Studies Margo DeMello,2013-12-17 In recent years, body studies has
expanded rapidly, becoming an increasingly popular field of study within
anthropology, sociology, and cultural studies. This groundbreaking textbook
takes the topics and theories from these disciplines, and combines them into
one single, easily accessible text for students. Body Studies is a
comprehensive textbook on the social and cultural uses and meanings of the
body, for use in undergraduate college courses. Its clear, accessible
chapters explore, among other things: the measurement and classification of
the human body illness and healing the racialized body the gendered body
cultural perceptions of beauty new bodily technologies. This book
investigates how power plays an important role in the uses, views, and shapes
of the body—as well as how the body is invested with meaning. Body Studies
provides a wealth of pedagogic features for ease of teaching and learning:
ethnographic case studies, boxes covering contemporary controversies, news
stories, and legislative issues, as well as chapter summaries, further
reading recommendations, and key terms. This book will appeal to students and
teachers of sociology, anthropology, cultural studies, women’s studies,
gender studies, and ethnic studies.
  Global Asian American Popular Cultures Shilpa Dave,LeiLani Nishime,Tasha
Oren,2016-05-16 Asian Americans have long been the subject and object of
popular culture in the U.S. The rapid circulation of cultural
flashpoints—such as the American obsession with K-pop sensations, Bollywood
dance moves, and sriracha hot sauce—have opened up new ways of understanding
how the categories of “Asian” and “Asian American” are counterbalanced within
global popular culture. Located at the crossroads of these global and
national expressions, Global Asian American Popular Cultures highlights new
approaches to modern culture, with essays that explore everything from music,
film, and television to comics, fashion, food, and sports. As new digital
technologies and cross-media convergence have expanded exchanges of
transnational culture, Asian American popular culture emerges as a crucial
site for understanding how communities share information and how the meanings
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of mainstream culture shift with technologies and newly mobile sensibilities.
Asian American popular culture is also at the crux of global and national
trends in media studies, collapsing boundaries and acting as a lens to view
the ebbs and flows of transnational influences on global and American
cultures. Offering new and critical analyses of popular cultures that account
for emerging textual fields, global producers, technologies of distribution,
and trans-medial circulation, this ground-breaking collectionexplores the
mainstream and the margins of popular culture.
  My Sweeties Boy Valent C,2019-05-18 BUKAN CERITA HOMO!BUKAN CERITA
INCEST!BOY:Bukan BOY, nama gue sebenarnya adalah Bianca. Gegara mau
menyamarkan keberadaan gue dari orang yang mencelakakan keluarga gue, mama
menyembunyikan gue di asrama sekolah khusus cowok! Sialnya, di asrama ini
banyak bener cowok gesreknya. Masa jeruk makan jeruk?Gawatnya lagi Mama
bikinin gue t*t*t buatan yang ukurannya gede banget! Imagenya gue jadi cowok
cantik dengan ukuran t*t*t ajib. OMG, gue langsung jadi incaran cowok~cowok
mesum itu! ASKA :Gue masuk asrama ini sebagai bentuk pemberontakan terhadap
bokap. Biarlah Bokap menganggap gue cowok rusak dan penyuka sesama jenisnya,
gue gak peduli! Gue normal kok. Makanya gue suka pasang aksi serem sebagai
cowok psikopat hingga bikin orang takut ngedeketin gue. Ini buat tameng
supaya cowok-cowok gesrek itu gak berani macam-macam pada gue! Demi Tuhan,
gue cowok normal kok! Itu asumsi gue sebelum ketemu Boy. Anjrit, cowok manis
dengan t*t*t gede itu kenapa bisa bikin hati gue klepek-klepek? Semakin gue
menghindar, semakin gue gak bisa lepas dari pesonanya! Apa gue harus terima
takdir gue sebagai penyuka sesama jenis? Tapi gue cuma sukanya ama dia doang,
enggak ke yang lain! Boy, Boy...you make me crazy. ASKA dan BOY, berawal
sekamar di asrama, dari benci menjadi cinta. Lalu bagaimana jika ternyata
mereka adalah kakak adik? Masa sudah HOMO masih INCEST pula!
  Corea dalla A alla Z Marianna Baroli,2023-09-25 Un dizionario, che non ha
la pretesa di insegnare nulla a nessuno, ma che vuole essere un piccolo memo
per tutti gli appassionati di questo mondo, o meglio K-mondo. Dalla A alla Z,
con qualche digressione - dovuta - sull’Hangul. Perché certe parole,
snaturate, non hanno lo stesso sapore. E qualche elenco, rigorosamente in
ordine alfabetico, tra cui uno di canzoni di artisti coreani - non solo K-Pop
- aperto a tutti e a cui spero collaborerete attivamente. E poi ancora
qualche personaggio a mio avviso interessante e qualche curiosità, un po’ pop
e un po’ no, che spero vi aiuteranno a tuffarvi senza indugio nel bianco-
rosso-blu della Corea del Sud.
  EXO Adrian Besley,2019-04-04 A K-pop band like no other, EXO have been
dominating charts and stealing hearts since they debuted in 2012. For the
first time, this unofficial biography will tell their extraordinary story.
Extensively researched, this book weaves in the backstories of each of the
nine individual members with the story of the band as a whole, as well as
detailing the support from their incredible fanbase, EXO-L. As any EXO-L
knows, EXO come from an alien planet and possess superpowers - not hard to
believe when you see how talented they are! They record their songs in
Korean, Mandarin and Japanese, they have millions of fans all over the world,
their music videos clock up hundreds of millions of views, and a captivated
global audience watched this Korean-Chinese band close the 2018 Winter
Olympics in South Korea. No wonder Dazed magazine called them the 'biggest
Korean boyband in the world'. Featuring biographies of each of the nine
current members - Suho, Xiumin, Lay, Baekhyun, Chen, Chanyeol, D.O., Kai and
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Sehun - as well as previous members Luhan, Kris and Tao, and taking an in-
depth look at what makes them stand out from the K-pop crowd, this accessible
and upbeat book is a must for any fan of one of the biggest bands on the
planet.
  TOPIK Master Final 실전 모의고사 Ⅱ : Intermediate-Advanced (3rd Edition) Darakwon
Korean Language Lab (다락원 한국어 연구소),2023-11-10 도서에 포함된 MP3(CD) 음원은 다락원 홈페이
지(www.darakwon.co.kr)에서 무료 다운로드 가능합니다. 철저한 문항 분석과 10회분의 모의고사로 한국어능력시험(TOPIK)을
마스터한다! “TOPIK Master Final 실전 모의고사 Ⅱ - 3rd Edition”은 기존 ‘New TOPIK MASTER
Final 실전 모의고사 TOPIKⅡ(Intermediate-Advanced)’의 개정판으로 중�고급 수준의 ‘한국어능력시험Ⅱ’에 대한 대
비서이다. 이 책은 10회분의 풍부한 모의고사를 통해 학습자가 실전 시험에 앞서 충분히 연습하고 시험을 완벽히 대비할 수 있도록 하였다.
그리고 최근 TOPIK 경향 분석을 바탕으로 한 문제 풀이 전략을 제시하여 수험생이 문제 의도를 정확히 파악하고 정답을 찾을 수 있도록 하
였다. 별도의 해설집에서는 직접 강의하듯 설명하는 자세한 해설을 통해 수험생 스스로 실력을 점검하고 부족한 부분을 보완할 수 있다. 모의고
사의 모든 지문과 문제 풀이 전략 및 해설은 영어로도 번역되어 있어 학습자가 내용을 더욱 쉽게 이해하고 효과적으로 한국어능력시험에 대비할
수 있다. <출판사 리뷰> 철저한 문항 분석과 10회분의 모의고사로 한국어능력시험(TOPIK)을 마스터한다! - 유형별로 체계적인 분석을
통한 완벽한 시험 대비! 기존에 공개된 기출 문제와 개편된 한국어능력시험 체제에 대한 꼼꼼한 분석을 통해 문제 유형별로 자세히 전략을 제시
하여 수험생이 고득점에 쉽게 다가갈 수 있도록 하였다. - 최신 출제 경향과 문제 유형을 반영한 10회분의 모의고사 제공! 최근 트렌드를
반영한 10회의 모의고사를 통해 수험생이 충분히 연습하고 실전 감각을 익혀 더 완벽한 시험 대비가 가능하다. 또한 QR코드로 모든 듣기 문
항의 음원을 들을 수 있어 언제 어디서든 편리한 학습이 가능하도록 하였다. - 자세한 해설을 통한 문제 이해와 전략적인 문제 풀이 방법 제
시! 별도로 제공되는 해설집의 자세한 설명을 통해 수험생 스스로 학습을 점검하고 부족한 부분을 보완할 수 있다. 더불어 주제와 관련된 어휘
및 표현을 추가로 제시하고 있어 한국어 학습의 폭을 넓히고 더욱 철저한 실전 대비가 가능하다. [목차] <문제집> 제 1회 Final 실전
모의고사 | The 1st Final Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening, Writing 7 읽기 Reading 25 제
2회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 2nd Final Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening, Writing 47 읽기
Reading 65 제 3회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 3rd Final Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening,
Writing 87 읽기 Reading 105 제 4회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 4th Final Actual Test 듣기,
쓰기 Listening, Writing 127 읽기 Reading 145 제 5회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 5th Final
Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening, Writing 169 읽기 Reading 187 제 6 회 Final 실전 모의고사
| The 6th Final Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening, Writing 211 읽기 Reading 229 제 7
회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 7th Final Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening, Writing 253 읽기
Reading 271 제 8 회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 8th Final Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening,
Writing 295 읽기 Reading 313 제 9 회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 9th Final Actual Test 듣기,
쓰기 Listening, Writing 337 읽기 Reading 355 제 10 회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 10th
Final Actual Test 듣기, 쓰기 Listening, Writing 379 읽기 Reading 397 답안지 Answer
Sheets 421 <해설집> 서문 Preface 4 이 책의 구성 및 활용 How to Use This Book 6 차례 Contents
8 한국어능력시험 TOPIK 안내 TOPIK (Test of Proficiency in Korean) Guidelines 10 신문항 분석
및 전략 Analysis of New Items & Strategies for Test Questions 20 제 1회 Final 실전 모
의고사 | The 1st Final Actual Test 정답 Answers 48 해설 Explanations 51 제 2회 Final 실
전 모의고사 | The 2nd Final Actual Test 정답 Answers 70 해설 Explanations 73 제 3회
Final 실전 모의고사 | The 3rd Final Actual Test 정답 Answers 92 해설 Explanations 95 제
4회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 4th Final Actual Test 정답 Answers 115 해설 Explanations
118 제 5회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 5th Final Actual Test 정답 Answers 137 해설
Explanations 140 제 6회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 6th Final Actual Test 정답 Answers
159 해설 Explanations 162 제 7회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 7th Final Actual Test 정답
Answers 182 해설 Explanations 185 제 8회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 8th Final Actual
Test 정답 Answers 204 해설 Explanations 207 제 9회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 9th Final
Actual Test 정답 Answers 227 해설 Explanations 230 제 10회 Final 실전 모의고사 | The 10th
Final Actual Test 정답 Answers 249 해설 Explanations 252
  Gender, Media and Modernity in the Asia-Pacific Catherine Driscoll,Meaghan
Morris,2015-10-14 This collection offers a range of cultural studies
perspectives on the ways gender and modernity intersect in media produced in
the Asia-Pacific region. It spans different ideas about modernity in the
region, different approaches to cultural analysis, and different media forms:
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from Taiwanese lifestyle television to avant-garde Indian cinema, from the
emergence of a Chinese youth culture in online social networks to the
alienation of country girls as imagined by Australian soap opera, and from
the fantastic politics of migrating bodies in Korean cinema to the masculine
mimicry of fighting women in South-East Asian action movies. Together, these
essays explore the ways that media both records and helps produce images and
experiences of modernity and the integral role gender plays in those
processes. This book was originally published as a special issue of Cultural
Studies.
  Jaysek, Reborn Jung-Wook Ko,2015-11-25 This is the first coming-of-age
novel for youths by the writer, Goh Jeong-uk. The hero, Jaysek is a
seventeen-year-old high school student, angry at the world because of family
problems and poverty. He is also a fighter, one of the toughest in a violent
school gang. But one day, he gets punished for something that wasn't his
fault. The uptight principal orders him to community service--no, not
volunteer work, but community service--a punishment fit for criminals. Jaysek
is to serve at the Hwayeong Welfare Center for the Elderly. Working at the
welfare center, Jaysek meets old people with disabilities. Watching them,
Jaysek learns persistence and determination, which keep him from despairing
no matter how tough the situation. Jaysek is also motivated to change by the
sight of Buraqui with his artificial limbs, endlessly fighting his own self
to become a better person while teaching people who are in difficult
circumstances. His encounter with Bodam motivates him to get rid of his bad
habits and brings him to dream of a sound relationship with her. Bodam also
helps him learn how to communicate with the world by reading, which in turn
gets Jaysek to dream about his life. In particular, the author expressed his
wishes for young people to blossom by planting good habits, from small habits
like going to bed early and rising early to getting rid of bad habits, and
also reading and working to realize one's dream. He also stressed the
importance of a sound intimate relationship and elaborates on how important
reading is in life through the books Demian and Zorba the Greek recommended
by Bodam.
  The Little Guide to K-POP Orange Hippo!,2024-03-14 K-POP cannot be stopped!
Since its large-scale assault on the world stage a decade ago, K-POP has
defied a cynical musical industry and defined a generation of musical talent,
creating a soundtrack to the 21st century in the process. Today, more than 80
million K-POP albums are sold each year, with tens of billions of streams and
MVs to boot, uniting the millions of K-POP fandoms together into one
demilitarized, and friendly, army. Much like K-POP blends together the genres
of electronic, pop, hip-hop, rock, and R&B, The Little Guide to K-POP fuses
together all the facts, stats, quotes, quips, wisdom and trivia you'll need
to keep up to speed with this lightning bolt of an evolving genre. From BTS
to BlackPink, Seventeen to EXO, Red Velvet to SuperM, and everyone else
inbetween, The Little Guide to K-POP celebrates ten years of musical
revolution, throwing a bite-size spotlight on the viral dance moves, songs,
groups, agencies, MVs and the heart-throbbing idols at the centre of this
global cultural phenomenon. 'No matter who you are, where you're from, your
skin colour, your gender identity; just speak yourself. Find your name and
find your voice by speaking yourself.' RM, BTS, at the United Nations,
September 20, 2021.
  La K-pop de A à Z Bina Lee,2020-08-19 L'indispensable que tout fan de la K-
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pop doit avoir ! La K-pop est partout ! Cette musique, addictive et
énergique, qui nous vient tout droit de la Corée du Sud rencontre un succès
de plus en plus planétaire. De SM Entertainment à BTS, en passant par PSY et
Twice, découvrez ceux qui ont permis à la K-pop de devenir le phénomène
mondial qu'elle est aujourd'hui. Vous saurez enfin tout ce qu'il y a à savoir
sur les stars, le jargon, et les événements importants de cette musique grâce
à K-Pop de A à Z !
  You've Reached Sam Dustin Thao,2021-11-09 An Instant New York Times
Bestseller! If I Stay meets Your Name in Dustin Thao's You've Reached Sam, a
heartfelt novel about love and loss and what it means to say goodbye.
Seventeen-year-old Julie Clarke has her future all planned out—move out of
her small town with her boyfriend Sam, attend college in the city; spend a
summer in Japan. But then Sam dies. And everything changes. Heartbroken,
Julie skips his funeral, throws out his belongings, and tries everything to
forget him. But a message Sam left behind in her yearbook forces memories to
return. Desperate to hear him one more time, Julie calls Sam's cell phone
just to listen to his voice mail recording. And Sam picks up the phone. The
connection is temporary. But hearing Sam's voice makes Julie fall for him all
over again and with each call, it becomes harder to let him go. What would
you do if you had a second chance at goodbye? A 2021 Kids' Indie Next List
Selection A Cosmo.com Best YA Book Of 2021 A Buzzfeed Best Book Of November A
Goodreads Most Anticipated Book
  The Red Palace June Hur,2022-01-25 June Hur, critically acclaimed author of
The Silence of Bones and The Forest of Stolen Girls, returns with The Red
Palace—a third evocative, atmospheric historical mystery perfect for fans of
Courtney Summers and Kerri Maniscalco. To enter the palace means to walk a
path stained in blood... Joseon (Korea), 1758. There are few options
available to illegitimate daughters in the capital city, but through hard
work and study, eighteen-year-old Hyeon has earned a position as a palace
nurse. All she wants is to keep her head down, do a good job, and perhaps
finally win her estranged father's approval. But Hyeon is suddenly thrust
into the dark and dangerous world of court politics when someone murders four
women in a single night, and the prime suspect is Hyeon's closest friend and
mentor. Determined to prove her beloved teacher's innocence, Hyeon launches
her own secret investigation. In her hunt for the truth, she encounters
Eojin, a young police inspector also searching for the killer. When evidence
begins to point to the Crown Prince himself as the murderer, Hyeon and Eojin
must work together to search the darkest corners of the palace to uncover the
deadly secrets behind the bloodshed. Praise for The Red Palace: An ABA Indie
Bestseller A Junior Library Guild Selection Forbes Most Anticipated Book of
2022 Selection A tense political thriller, a beautiful romance, and a coming
of age all in one unique package. —School Library Journal, starred review
This atmospheric historical mystery will transport and captivate readers ...
A beautifully written story full of historical and cultural details that will
leave readers aching for a follow-up. —Booklist, starred review An expertly
choreographed mystery with a touch of romance and an emotionally satisfying
conclusion ... The perfect book to curl up with for a cozy winter afternoon
of murder and intrigue. —NPR
  The Magical Language of Others: A Memoir E. J. Koh,2020-01-07 Winner of the
Pacific Northwest Booksellers Association Award and the Washington State Book
Award in Biography/Memoir Named One of the Best Books by Asian American
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Writers by Oprah Daily Longlisted for the PEN Open Book Award The Magical
Language of Others is a powerful and aching love story in letters, from
mother to daughter. After living in America for over a decade, Eun Ji Koh’s
parents return to South Korea for work, leaving fifteen-year-old Eun Ji and
her brother behind in California. Overnight, Eun Ji finds herself abandoned
and adrift in a world made strange by her mother’s absence. Her mother writes
letters in Korean over the years seeking forgiveness and love—letters Eun Ji
cannot fully understand until she finds them years later hidden in a box. As
Eun Ji translates the letters, she looks to history—her grandmother Jun’s
years as a lovesick wife in Daejeon, the loss and destruction her grandmother
Kumiko witnessed during the Jeju Island Massacre—and to poetry, as well as
her own lived experience to answer questions inside all of us. Where do the
stories of our mothers and grandmothers end and ours begin? How do we find
words—in Korean, Japanese, English, or any language—to articulate the
profound ways that distance can shape love? The Magical Language of Others
weaves a profound tale of hard-won selfhood and our deep bonds to family,
place, and language, introducing—in Eun Ji Koh—a singular, incandescent
voice.
  She Gets the Girl Rachael Lippincott,Alyson Derrick,2023-04-04 She’s All
That meets What If It’s Us in this New York Times bestselling hate-to-love YA
romantic comedy from the coauthor of Five Feet Apart Rachael Lippincott and
debut writer Alyson Derrick. Alex Blackwood is a little bit headstrong, with
a dash of chaos and a whole lot of flirt. She knows how to get the girl.
Keeping her on the other hand…not so much. Molly Parker has everything in her
life totally in control, except for her complete awkwardness with just about
anyone besides her mom. She knows she’s in love with the impossibly cool Cora
Myers. She just…hasn’t actually talked to her yet. Alex and Molly don’t
belong on the same planet, let alone the same college campus. But when Alex,
fresh off a bad (but hopefully not permanent) breakup, discovers Molly’s
hidden crush as their paths cross the night before classes start, they
realize they might have a common interest after all. Because maybe if Alex
volunteers to help Molly learn how to get her dream girl to fall for her, she
can prove to her ex that she’s not a selfish flirt. That she’s ready for an
actual commitment. And while Alex is the last person Molly would ever think
she could trust, she can’t deny Alex knows what she’s doing with girls,
unlike her. As the two embark on their five-step plans to get their girls to
fall for them, though, they both begin to wonder if maybe they’re the ones
falling…for each other.
  Heartbroke Chelsea Bieker,2023-04-04 From the acclaimed author of Godshot
and “a pitch-perfect ventriloquist of extraordinary talent and ferocity” (T
Kira Madden) comes a defining book of Californian stories where everyone is
seeking or sabotaging love United by the stark and sprawling landscapes of
California’s Central Valley, the characters of Heartbroke boil with reckless
desire. A woman steals a baby from a shelter in an attempt to recoup her own
lost motherhood. A phone-sex operator sees divine opportunity when a
lavender-eyed cowboy walks into her life. A mother and a son selling dream
catchers along a highway that leads to a toxic beach manifest two young
documentary filmmakers into their realm. And two teenage girls play a
dangerous online game with destiny. Heartbroke brims over with each
character’s attempt to salvage grace where they can find it. Told in bright,
snapping prose that reveals a world of loss and love underneath, Chelsea
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Bieker brilliantly illuminates a golden yet gothic world of longing and
abandonment under an unrelenting California sun.
  Hello, I Love You Katie M. Stout,2015-06-09 Grace Wilde is running—from the
multi-million dollar mansion her record producer father bought, the famous
older brother who's topped the country music charts five years in a row, and
the mother who blames her for her brother's breakdown. Grace escapes to the
farthest place from home she can think of, a boarding school in Korea, hoping
for a fresh start. She wants nothing to do with music, but when her roommate
Sophie's twin brother Jason turns out to be the newest Korean pop music
superstar, Grace is thrust back into the world of fame. She can't stand
Jason, whose celebrity status is only outmatched by his oversized ego, but
they form a tenuous alliance for the sake of her friendship with Sophie. As
the months go by and Grace adjusts to her new life in Korea, even she can't
deny the sparks flying between her and the KPOP idol. Soon, Grace realizes
that her feelings for Jason threaten her promise to herself that she'll leave
behind the music industry that destroyed her family. But can Grace ignore her
attraction to Jason and her undeniable pull of the music she was born to
write? Sweet, fun, and romantic, Katie M. Stout's Hello, I Love You explores
what it means to experience first love and discover who you really are in the
process.
  Cyber-Humans Woodrow Barfield,2015-12-17 It is predicted that robots will
surpass human intelligence within the next fifty years. The ever increasing
speed of advances in technology and neuroscience, coupled with the creation
of super computers and enhanced body parts and artificial limbs, is paving
the way for a merger of both human and machine. Devices which were once worn
on the body are now being implanted into the body, and as a result, a class
of true cyborgs, who are displaying a range of skills beyond those of normal
humans-beings, are being created. There are cyborgs which can see colour by
hearing sound, others have the ability to detect magnetic fields, some are
equipped with telephoto lenses to aid their vision or implanted computers to
monitor their heart, and some use thought to communicate with a computer or
to manipulate a robotic arm. This is not science-fiction, these are
developments that are really happening now, and will continue to develop in
the future. However, a range of legal and policy questions has arisen
alongside this rise of artificial intelligence. Cyber-Humans provides a deep
and unique perspective on the technological future of humanity, and describes
how law and policy will be particularly relevant in creating a fair and equal
society and protecting the liberties of different life forms which will
emerge in the 21st century. Dr Woodrow (Woody) Barfield previously headed up
the Sensory Engineering Laboratory, holding the position of Industrial and
Systems Engineering Professor at the University of Washington. His research
revolves around the design and use of wearable computers and augmented
reality systems and holds both JD and LLM degrees in intellectual property
law and policy. He has published over 350 articles and major presentations in
the areas of computer science, engineering and law. He currently lives in
Chapel Hill, NC, USA.
  Hallyu White Paper 2018 KOFICE,2019-06-06 Hallyu White Paper 2018 1.
Inteoduction to the Hallyu(The Korean Wave) White Paper, 2018 2. Hallyu,
Again at the starting Point 1) Hallyu and the social imaginary in the age of
digital technology 2) Efficacy of Hallyu:beyond industry, beyond superpower
3) Universality and particularity of K-pop as a glocal culture 4) New media
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and K-pop 5) Q&A about Hallyu, the Second Story
  Economic Miracle Market South Korea Dieter K. Schneidewind,2016-03-07 This
book explores the historical and economic development of South Korea, its
culture, as well as the benefits, opportunities and challenges that German
companies have faced in their cooperation with South Korean enterprises. More
specifically, it juxtaposes economic-miracle markets such as Japan and West
Germany, which rose from the ashes after the Second World War with the help
of a century of bustling industrial age, with South Korea, which developed
from virtually nothing. The book also addresses why South Korea’s history,
geography, society, culture and economic capabilities remain widely unknown
and unnoticed among westerners, despite South Korean companies being among
the global market leaders in a number of industries, particularly in the
automobile and hardware segments. Written from the point of view of a
seasoned business expert on the country, Economic Miracle Market South Korea
is essential reading for business and economics research academics looking to
improve their knowledge of this relatively unknown “success story”, as well
as for practitioners in industry looking to optimize their dealings with
South Korean business partners.
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